
Bus Update from Hampshire County Council 

The planned service start date was delayed due to legal issues surrounding 

ownership of the bus shelters.  

Whiteley Town Council agrees in principle to own the shelters pending a boundary 

review by Winchester City Council. However, Whiteley Town Council would like to 

liaise with the Consortium on shelter positioning. The Consortium is looking into 

installing temporary bus stops in the interim. 

The HCC Local Bus team is awaiting the outcome of the above prior to registration of 

the route. 

 


